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Reception News 

We have really enjoyed immersing ourselves into our new story. We have read the 

‘Aliens Love Underpants,’ books and we found them very funny. They have inspired 

our writing and creativity. We have enjoyed designing and making our own pants. 

We learnt how to do a simple straight stitch. 

 

Our new story also inspired us to turn our role play area into a space ship. We worked 

together to think about where we wanted windows and doors and how we wanted 

to decorate it. 

 
 

In maths we have continued to focus on shape. This has included naming and 

describing 2D and 3D shapes. We have been making shape pictures, digging in the 

sand for shapes, printing with shapes, making shape models, playing with magnetic 

shapes along with looking for shapes in the indoor and outdoor areas. 

 

 

We have also been working on our music skills recently. Each class has learnt and 

performed different songs. We have worked hard to find the pulse and to perform 

with our musical instruments. 

 


